
An Evening with Pope Francis

Thirty-five St Vincent de Paul
parishioners attended our Faith
Development Program’s inaugural
event, ‘Encounter with Pope
Francis’, in the Parish Centre on
Wednesday, 18 March.

The guest speaker, Frank Cumbo is Faith,
Mission & Liturgy Coordinator at St
Monica’s College in Epping and Frank
delivered an engaging, informative and

well-received
presentation on
Pope Francis.  Frank touched on many
issues of faith, response to the Gospel,
Church governance, and tackling of
difficult social questions by Pope Francis
since his election
to the Papacy.

All present enjoyed the conviviality of the
evening and agreed that the Faith
Development Program has started well.

Further events will be offered to
parishioners throughout the year.  

Please enjoy the photographs taken by
Father Peter on the evening.


